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Education and 
Service 

Scholarships 

I want to learn more about… 

Education or Service scholarships 

Contact the church office for additional 

information and to talk with a 

representative of the Education and 

Service Scholarship Committee. 

Making a contribution 

A check can be made out to Bethel College 

Mennonite Church and designated for 

annual fund, Bethel College Scholarship 

Fund, or Mission and Service Endowment 

Fund. 

Memorial gifts or bequests 

Contact the church office to talk with the 

Administrative Assistant or the church 

treasurer. 

For more information 

Bethel College 
Mennonite Church 

 

The Education and Service 

Scholarship Committee is 

responsible for administering the 

scholarship programs and helping 

the Bethel College Mennonite 

Church support its members:  Carol 

Flickinger, Margaret Toews, and 

Aaron Tschetter 

mailto:office.bcmc@sbcglobal.net
http://www.bethelcollegemennonitechurch.org/


  

Our Goal 

It is the intent of the Bethel 

College Mennonite Church to 

support its members and 

particularly its young adults in both 

service programs and in higher 

education, each of which enriches 

their lives and contributes to the 

mission of the congregation and 

the welfare of society. 

There are opportunities for those 

called to service or study as well as 

those able to provide financial 

assistance. 

Service 

Various Mennonite agencies (e.g. 

Mennonite Church USA, the 

Mennonite Central Committee,) 

provide opportunities for persons 

to contribute a significant portion 

of their lives in many programs of 

voluntary service. Sometimes this 

occurs in a year between high 

school and college or it can occur 

during or after college graduation. 

We want to support our young 

adults for such service (either a 

calendar year or equal to the 

academic year) in proportion  

 

Opportunities to participate in education and service and to support those who do 

to what we support for 

undergraduate education for 

Bethel College.   

Service scholarships are provided 

through the BCMC Mission and 

Service Endowment Fund 

supported by contributions, 

memorial gifts, and bequests. 

Education 

As a college-related church it is the 

intent of the Bethel College 

Mennonite Church to support 

financially, spiritually, and 

intellectually the pursuit of 

undergraduate and seminary study 

at Mennonite related institutions.  

 

 

BCMC provides $500 per semester 

to members of the BCMC 

community enrolled fulltime at an 

accredited college or university of 

an Anabaptist denomination.  

Because of our special relationship 

with Bethel College, BCMC 

provides $1000 per semester to 

members attending Bethel College. 

BCMC budgets $500 per semester 

for each student attending an 

Anabaptist institution.  Members 

support this by giving to the 

annual budget. 

An additional $500 per semester is 

raised by above-budget 

contributions designated to the 

BCMC Bethel College Scholarship 

Fund. 

One of the 

symbols 

imprinted on 

the sail of the 

“Bethel ship” 

is the lamp.  

Because of the 

light it sheds, 

the lamp is a 

symbol of 

learning and 

wisdom. 

 

One of the 

symbols 

imprinted on 

the sail of the 

“Bethel ship” 

is the towel, 

basin, and 

cross, symbols 

for humility 

and service in 

the name of 

Christ. 


